DEC 3 1982

Docket: 50-298/82-28

Nebraska Public Power District

ATTN: Mr. J. M. Pilant, Division Manager
Licensing and Quality Assurance

P. 0. Box 499

Columbus, Nebraska 68601

Gentlemen:

We are in receipt of your November 18, 1982, response to G L. Madsen
concerning our NRC Inspection Report 50-298/82-28,

Mr. James Kelly, Chief of the Physical Security Section, plans to visit

Nuclear Station during the afterncon of December 8 and the morning
of December 9, 1982. The purpose of this visit s to examine the protec-
tive resource systems and procedures for the main access area. It is
intended that photographs will be taken of the pertinent features in that
area for later study at the regional office. In addition, Mr. Kelly
requests an opportunity to review directly, with the parties involved,
the matters set out on pages 2 and 3 of your letter. Further, he wishes
to discuss the staffing concept that you are currently employing.
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